
 
Prince George Impact (PGYSA) has appointed Neil Sedgwick as its next Technical Director.  
 
Neil brings his experiences as UNBC women's soccer coach as well as vast experiences as Technical 
Director with clubs from Nova Scotia, Montana, Vancouver Island to Whitehorse.  
 
Over the years Neil has worked with players in national teams, university teams in Canada and the USA, 
provincial/state teams and in academy teams, allowing Neil to have experienced what the club coach will 
go through as they attempt to build a positive environment for youth.  
 
Building coaching capacity has been a strong focus wherever Neil has been involved in the game.  
 
"I am delighted to be working alongside current and future coaches at PG Impact. Coaches in youth 
soccer enter the game with all levels and backgrounds; however, all consistently demonstrate a desire to 
do their very best for players they coach. Whether new to the game as a coach or someone who has 
been in the game for years coaching, we hope to build structures that improve the coach experience as 
much as the player experience. Only through positive coach experiences are those individuals able to 
impact the player experience." Neil Sedgwick 
 
Neil has been working with the club since March of 2023 assisting coaches, building assessment and 
feedback tools, and advising the next steps forward. We now welcome his experience as the PG Impact 
Technical Director. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Branigan 
President  

 


